
2020  National  Specialty  and
Journee Postponed
fter much deliberation the Board of Directors of the American
Beauceron Club has made the difficult decision to postpone the
2020 National Specialty and Journee to the same location in
June, 2021. The board feels it is imperative to send this
information to you as soon as possible to allow you to cancel
any reservations and limit any cost to you. We understand your
concerns and while refunds for logo wear, souvenirs and meals
will  be  offered,  donations  will  carry  over  to  2021.  Any
purchases  for  catalog  advertisements  will  be  refunded  or
carried over to 2021 if requested.

This was a very difficult decision for the board and our sole
concern was for our members and to limit any challenges you
may be facing. The committee for this event in Blackfoot, ID
has  worked  very  hard  to  bring  an  amazing  experience  for
everyone in attendance and we are unified in allowing them to
fulfill the efforts they have all given. The 2021 Journee and
Specialty will be even bigger and better!

This is a decision no board has ever had to make and one that
was not taken lightly. If you would like a refund for any
items mentioned, please email ABCJournee@gmail.com and please
allow ample time for the team to work through this process.

Take care of yourselves and your loved ones.

Respectfully,

Board of Directors
American Beauceron Club
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